
 

March 14, 2016 

Sun View Elementary Project Update 

As of today the books have been ordered and received.  A copy of the invoice for the books from 

Scholastic has been uploaded for the records.  We are still waiting to receive the books ordered from 

Amazon.  We have also ordered and received the book marks that include the “4 way test” and stickers 

for each book letting the students know where there summer reading books came from.  A copy of that 

invoice has also been uploaded. 

The program for our meeting being held on April 7th will be a club service project where we will 

assemble the books as a club to hand out to the students instead of our regular program.  We have 

scheduled distribution of the books with the school on April 21st.   

Yours in Service, 

 

Mary Kinkella 

Club Service Chair 2015-2016 

 


